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23rd June 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers,          

Sports Day and PTFA Summer Fayre – Friday, 23rd June 2023 

 

Our Sports Day this year will be on the morning of Friday, 23rd June (with a reserve Sports Day on Monday, 26th 

June if the weather is bad). 

Parents are invited to join us during the morning to watch their child take part in this event via a parent zone in 

the centre of the field. In the interest of safeguarding we ask that parents remain in this area for the duration of 

the morning. The event will start at 9.15am and finish at 12.30pm when the children will return to their 

classrooms for lunch and afternoon lessons. 

During the morning the children will take part in a number of sports events. The children will be in mixed year 

group teams but will race against children from their own class. Siblings will be together in the same group team. 

They will move around the field to each activity with their mixed group team and parents will be able to follow 

them in the parent zone. Children will earn points for their house (Water, Air, Earth and Fire) and the house with 

the most points will be the overall winner.  

Further to our recent letter and last week’s newsletter, children are also able to have a ‘Grab a bag’  lunch 

following on from Sports Day. Lunch will be burger or quorn sausage, chips, veggie sticks and a cookie. Please 

can we remind you that forms for ‘Grab a bag’ need to be returned by Monday 12th June and further copies are 

available from the school office.  

After school on Sports Day our PTFA will once again be holding their Summer Fayre from 3.30pm to 5.30pm on 

the school field. Further details have been included in the School News and we hope you will be able to join us 

for this special event. 

Kind regards, 

 

Neil Garvey 

Interim Headteacher 
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